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CONNECTIONLEADERS IN SENIOR CARE

LEADERS IN SENIOR CARE SINCE 1960

Tony Abril
St. Paul’s PACE Food Services

Congratulations 
to Tony. 30 years of 
service at St. Paul’s! 



Giving Thanks To Our 
Board Of Directors 
St. Paul’s Episcopal Home, Inc. Board 
Patrick Edd, Board Chair
Randy Truax, Vice Chair
Louise Phipps, Treasurer
Gloria James, Secretary
Cheryl Wilson, Assistant Secretary
Joe Craver, Past Chair
Mark Allan
Catherine Carrillo
Janet Cooper
Jim DeVito
Laury Graves
Dan Gross 
Jonathan Hunter
Kirk Jackson 
Roberta Jacobsen
Bill Littlejohn
Ben Meza
Jake Sutton
Dick Thorn

St. Paul’s PACE Board 
Bill McColl, Chair
Mike Matalon, Vice Chair
Yolanda Emery, Treasurer
Cheryl Wilson, Secretary
Jane Flaherty, Past Board Chair
Shirley Horton
Patrick Hurley
Lesslie Keller 
Charlie King 
Jerry Rindone
Richard Woltman

Medical Directors
Victor Lee, M.D.
John Gaidry, M.D. 
Sandra McColl, M.D.

St. Paul’s Foundation Board
Philip Greiner, Chair
John McColl, Vice Chair
Peter Gallagher, Treasurer
Cheryl Wilson, Secretary
Neville Willsmore, Assistant Secretary
Charlie King, Past Chair
Daryl Furgeson
Marcia Gill
Pat Kreder 
Bruce Leidenberger
Rev. Canon Wayne Sanders 

CEO Perspective - Wrapping up our fiscal year 
with new hires!

St. Paul’s Senior Services wrapped up a 
successful fiscal year, even as we continue 
the fight against COVID-19 and its new 
“Delta Variant.”

Our COVID-19 team continues to meet several 
times each week to take any necessary actions 
to maintain safe environments for our seniors,  
our child care program, families and of course 
our employees. Without healthy employees, we 
cannot fulfill our mission! I want to take this 
opportunity to thank the 95 percent of our 
employees who have willingly received their 

vaccination. We all did it for someone we love; our family, friends, 
residents/participants, and our co-workers. 
 
Recently, state decisions have been made that impact St. Paul’s. For 
example, all of our employees were required to be vaccinated or present 
an authorized ‘waiver” by September 30, 2021. In my 40 years as a 
registered nurse, I have never before seen such a di�cult decision put 
upon employees. My hope is that we, as a caring community, will get 
past this di�cult time and be able to keep all of our incredible sta�. At 
St. Paul’s, we have built our reputation on quality employees who love 
what they do. Please help us support our employees by o�ering them 
kindness and appreciation, not only now, but always.   

This is also a time of growth for St. Paul’s. We have new programs and 
services in the pipeline and we are seeking more than 90 new sta� 
positions. If you, a friend or neighbor know of anyone seeking a job, 
please go to our website at stpaulseniors.org/our-careers/. We have 
positions throughout San Diego County in many fields from 
administration, finance, dining services, clinical and everything in between!

Thank you to each St. Paul’s employee for your commitment to those we 
serve. I am so grateful to work beside you.

Good health and wellbeing,

Cheryl

COVER STORY:
Congratulations to Tony Abril for reaching 30 years with St. Paul’s! Tony is the Dietary Coordinator at 
St. Paul’s PACE and a beloved member of our team. In his honor, St. Paul’s PACE Reasner surprised Tony with 
a celebration where he received a special award, a 30-year pin, and many accolades for his hard work and great 
attitude over the years. Please join us in congratulating Tony on many wonderful years with St. Paul’s. 



St. Paul’s Advocates for Our Seniors

St. Paul’s Plaza Welcomes Congresswoman Sara Jacobs 

In the summer, St. Paul’s Plaza had the privilege of meeting with Congresswoman Sara Jacobs, who represents 
California's 53rd congressional district here in San Diego County. St. Paul's CEO Cheryl Wilson gave Sara a tour 
of St. Paul's Plaza before sitting down with our executive team to discuss how COVID-19 has impacted our 
residents and St. Paul’s PACE participants and how future legislation could better support older adults. St. 
Paul’s is grateful that Sara took the time to understand what our seniors have been through with COVID-19 
and how we can work together to improve their lives at the local and national level. 

Supervisor Fletcher and Omar Passons Visit Talmadge Gateway
 
St. Paul’s PACE’s very own participant Bruce Carron organized and led tours of Talmadge Gateway, one of our 
supportive housing partnership communities, for Supervisor Nathan Fletcher and the County Director of Home-
less Solutions, Omar Passons. Bruce, a formerly homeless senior, coordinated these tours with the goal of 
encouraging local decision makers to allocate new county funding to go toward similar supportive housing 
projects for homeless individuals, especially for older adults who comprise one out of every four unsheltered 
homeless individuals. 

We are grateful for the participation of Serving Seniors and Wakeland Housing & Development Corporation on 
these tours as we work together to find solutions to homelessness.



When the Roving Clinic 2.0 arrived in late July 2021, our 
clinical team could not wait to take it out on the road. 
The possibilities this vehicle provides for St. Paul’s PACE 
participants and the community at-large are endless.
 
The inspiration for the Roving Clinic began at the start of 
the pandemic in March 2020. St. Paul’s PACE needed a 
safe way to serve homebound seniors who were at risk of 
contracting COVID-19, so the clinic team transformed a 
transport van into a “clinic-on-wheels.” The success of this 
vehicle inspired St. Paul’s to start raising funds for a fully 
equipped Roving Clinic. 

Thanks to many generous donors, including a large donation from Dick and Dorothea Laub, the Roving Clinic 
2.0 was born. Now, St. Paul’s PACE is able to take the clinic out into the community to serve seniors in a safe 
and secure environment. It will be able to facilitate medical provider visits, health fairs, lab draws, seasonal 
vaccinations, physical exams, infusions, wound care and so much more. 

In August, the St. Paul’s PACE Roving Clinic had its first outreach 
appearance at Silvercrest in Oceanside! Our clinic team provided 
blood pressure checks for their residents and gave tours of our 
clinic-on-wheels. Since then, the Roving Clinic has made many 
appearances at outreach events throughout San Diego County, 
and our team looks forward to new possibilities of reaching seniors 
in both rural and urban communities.   

Roving Clinic Features 

 Fully-extending exam chair   Wheelchair lift

 Restroom      Medical equipment

 Storage     Computer health record system

 Special lighting    Blood draw station

 Sinks for hand washing 

Virtual Tour!
Take a Virtual Tour of the Roving Clinic 2.0 by scanning 
this QR Code with your phone! Or go to our website at 
stpaulspace.org/services/roving-clinic-and-telehealth-care/

PACE-ing Around San Diego: 
The Roving Clinic 2.0 Hits the Road! 

scan



Roving Clinic



A participant and her dog PJ helped 
PACE accept a grant from Petco Love.

A PACE participant wins at 
chess against a sta� member.

A St. Paul's PACE 
participant shows 

o� his home at 
Talmadge Gateway.

Executive team members get a hard hat 
tour of the Trinity Place Supportive 

Housing Community during construction.

Mother's Day at St. Paul's PACE 
East County was a blast.

St. Paul's Frontline workers enjoyed a Padre game in July!

*Please note that some of these photos were taken when the mask mandate was lifted. 



Pet therapy dogs come 
to visit participants 
at St. Paul's PACE 

San Diego.

St. Paul's PACE in East County held a successful 
2nd Annual Fan Drive, collecting more than 175 

fans for low-income seniors.

St. Paul's PACE participant Athelia 
has fun at her PT appointments.

Sta� members make sure a PACE participant 
in East County has a healthy meal.

Sta� members handed out reusable 
tumblers to help keep participants 
hydrated during the hot months.

Two St. Paul's PACE participants exchange a laugh.

The St. Paul's PACE East County clinic team 
behind-the-scenes at a photo shoot.



St. Paul’s is growing and we have many positions in a variety of departments, including senior care, dining services, 
facilities, administration, finance and more. 

Benefits of Working at St. Paul’s:

Browse all our job opportunities at StPaulSeniors.org/our-careers/

Scan this QR code to 
experience the culture 
at St. Paul’s! 

Know someone seeking a great new job?  
ST. PAUL’S SENIOR SERVICES IS GROWING!

1. The mission! Caring for seniors and giving back to  
   the community.

2. Performing a job that improves the lives of others  
    every single day.

3. Generous 403B match.

4. Medical/Dental/Vision.

5. Life insurance.

6. Signing bonuses for many positions. 

7. Locations throughout San Diego County.

8. Flexible shifts available.

9. We take pride in promoting from within.

10. We o�er educational reimbursements up to   
     $3,000/year.

11. Leadership and many other free training    
     programs to support your career.

12. We have a safe and healthy work environment to  
     keep you safe from COVID-19.

13. For your safety, all vendors on our campus will
     be vaccinated as of 9/30/21.



Shiela Diaz, LVN, Infection Prevention Nurse at St. Paul’s Skilled 
Nursing and Rehab Center, John A. McColl Family Health Center
 
Shiela became a Licensed Vocational Nurse because of the deep desire she had to make 
a di�erence and create a significant positive impact for those who need help when they 
are most vulnerable. She said, “I have high regard and respect for the elderly. I have the 
privilege to work at one of St Paul’s facilities, so this is my time to give back and provide 
the best possible care to our beloved seniors who paved the way for us.” 

When Shiela started working for St. Paul’s, she was a Charge Nurse working the graveyard shift. Since then, she 
has had the opportunity to fill the role of Case Manager, has received the “Nurse of the Year” award, and is 
now serving as the Infection Prevention Nurse to provide routine COVID-19 testing for sta� and residents.

Shiela enjoys working for St. Paul’s because she believes St. Paul’s stays true to their mission and vision of 
providing the best care possible to patients. “I am extremely grateful that I work with people who are 
committed to making a di�erence and passionate supervisors who give so much of themselves.” 

Alain Jean, Certified Nursing Assistant (CNA), St. Paul’s Villa

Alain Jean has been a CNA for two years and is currently pursuing his goal of becoming 
a Registered Nurse or Advanced Practice Nurse. He says that St. Paul’s is helping him 
achieve this goal by being flexible with his schedule so he can attend school while also 
helping him pay back his school loans. 

While Alain helps his residents complete daily tasks of living like dressing, bathing and 
feeding, he said that the seniors encourage him to continue reaching for his goal of becoming a Registered 
Nurse. “I enjoy my job because I like to help the seniors become more independent…and they’re always willing 
to tell me little stories, some of them even encourage me to keep going with my education.” 

Alain sees St. Paul’s as more than just a place to work; to him, it is a place to grow, learn and experience new 
opportunities. “St. Paul’s is an amazing place to work,” he said. “They encourage career growth, treat people 
with respect, provide equal rights, and they give sta� the opportunity to learn new things every day.” 

Eric Feeser, RN, Clinic Supervisor at St. Paul’s PACE San Diego 

After working at St. Paul’s PACE as a part-time employee through another company, 
Eric knew he wanted to join the team permanently to make a long-term impact. He 
spent several years in leadership roles at other companies before coming back to PACE 
as a clinic nurse. 
 
“St. Paul’s PACE hired me on knowing that I was previously a supervisor, but was willing 

to work in a clinic nurse role,” said Eric. “They helped me grow, they watched what I did, gave me feedback and 
I kept working until I had an opportunity to lead. This organization has always helped me be better, that's why I 
strived to return.” 

Eric entered the role of Clinic Supervisor in the midst of the pandemic, when the senior care field was 
experiencing so many unknowns. He thanks his team at St. Paul’s PACE for their dedication and support during 
such a di�cult year in health care. 

Meet Our Staff

Promoted 
Four Times!

Uses The
Education Fund!

Promoted To 
Supervisor



RECOGNIZE A ST. PAUL’S TEAM MEMBER
The best way to help St. Paul’s grow and recognize our amazing sta� is to write a positive Yelp 

review and mention them by name. Your testimonial could be featured in our monthly newsletter!

Scan the QR code below and submit your Yelp review. If you mention a sta� member by name in 
your review, we will give them a small token of our appreciation for their outstanding work.  

St. Paul’s Holiday Prayer Breakfast returns LIVE 
on November 18th…can we hear an Amen?!

Save the Date! St. Paul’s Senior Services is happy to announce that on Thursday morning, November 18th, 
the annual Holiday Prayer Breakfast will return as an in-person event with reflections, blessings, music and 
breakfast. 

Once again, we will be inviting leaders from the various religious communities to come and share blessings with 
us as we enjoy a delicious breakfast. And as a special treat, our President & CEO Cheryl Wilson will be our 
keynote speaker. 

We look forward to sharing in this celebration of faith with you! 

For sponsorship opportunities or more event details, please contact Craig Smith at 619.239.6900 or 
csmith@stpaulseniors.org. 



St. Paul’s Wins San Diego’s Favorite!
St. Paul's has been awarded "San Diego's Favorite" by the San Diego Union Tribune in two categories! 

Congratulations to: 

 We are so proud of our sta� who make this possible and celebrated them with cookies and refreshments! 
Thank you to our community for voting for us. 

 St. Paul's PACE Home Care Team 
for winning "Favorite Home Care" 

St. Paul's Villa for winning "Favorite 
Assisted Living Community" 

20202019

BEST Home Care 
Provider 

(Non-medical) 

St. Paul’s PACE
Favorite Assisted 
Living Community 

St. Paul’s Villa
Favorite Assisted 
Living Community 

St. Paul’s Villa



A family member of a McColl patient provided lunch for the 
sta� as a thank you for all of their hard work during COVID.

A virtual Memorial Day event was hosted by St. Paul's 
employee and Retired Navy Veteran Stewart Gaddy, as 
well as St. Paul's CEO Cheryl Wilson and Father Jason 

Congratulations to our childcare graduate class of 2021!

Manor residents celebrated summer 
with an outdoor BBQ.

Residents and sta� bid farewell to 
Father Jason Samuel at the Manor.

Thank you to the volunteers and sta� who helped 
make our vaccination clinics a success.



Plaza residents celebrated Grandparents 
Day by giving advice to others.

St. Paul's COVID Super Team were treated to a 
special Padre game from the Board of Directors.

St. Paul's outreach team provided lemonade and snacks for 
residents and sta� at McColl Nursing and Rehab Center.

Sta� and residents at the Villa put on their 
annual Santa Summer Solstice skit.

Villa resident Flo celebreated her 
107th birthday this summer!

Villa residents got temporary tattoos 
at a 'Tattoos and Booze' party.

Plaza residents enjoyed a visit 
from 'Sweetie' a therapy horse.



On Saturday, August 14, 120 enthusiastic volunteers gathered at Trinity Place, the latest supportive housing 
community partnership between St. Paul’s Senior Services and Wakeland Housing & Development Corporation. 
Volunteers staged 73 apartments for new senior residents, supported with funds contributed by generous 
donors. 

Before the staging work began, volunteers were treated to a continental 
breakfast and a short program. During the program, St. Paul’s President 
& CEO Cheryl Wilson and Wakeland President & CEO Ken Sauder 
were presented with a San Diego County Proclamation, followed by 
a blessing from The Rev. Terry Shields Dirbas from All Souls’ Episcopal 
Church. 

Once the staging began and volunteers 
set up the apartments with new bedding, 

kitchen wares and bathroom accessories, Thomas, a supportive housing resident 
from Talmadge Gateway and his daughter Sasha, came around and o�ered
 volunteers snacks and water. Thomas shared his deeply personal and powerful 
story of how living at Talmadge Gateway changed his life: “To have my own place, 
my dignity back, and to be able to re-enter the workforce so my daughter can be 
proud of me again, means everything to me.” We are sure the new residents of 
Trinity Place will feel the same empowerment, joy and hope that Thomas 
experiences at Talmadge Gateway. 

Some residents started moving into their homes in September, many of whom will receive case management 
and healthcare services from St. Paul’s PACE as part of the “supportive” housing services helping these seniors 
make the transition from the streets to home. 

The next supportive housing community from St. Paul’s and Wakeland Housing will be Ivy Senior Apartments, 
which is scheduled to be ready in November. St. Paul’s will again host a staging event for volunteers to 
transform 52 empty apartments into new homes for unhoused seniors in San Diego. If you would like to be part 
of this fun event, please contact Craig Smith at the Foundation at 619-239-6900 or csmith@stpaulseniors.org. 

After Trinity Place and Ivy Senior apartments are full, St. Paul’s PACE will have 305 formerly homeless seniors in 
permanent supportive housing apartments. Thank you to all our dedicated, loyal and passionate volunteers and 
donors for making this incredible achievement possible. 

TRINITY PLACE:  
Volunteers transform apartments into homes for previously unhoused seniors



Launches Manor Renovation Campaign

St. Paul’s Senior Services celebrated SUMMERFEST 2021 “in spirit” this year due to the ongoing challenges of 
hosting a large, in-person fundraiser during the pandemic.

Proceeds benefit the renovations at St. Paul’s Manor, an a�ordably priced community for seniors of all faiths, 
ethnicities, races, genders and cultures. Help us continue this tradition. Your contribution will cover such items 

as new lighting, air conditioning, upgrades to infrastructure and much more. 

Thanks to the generosity of so many sponsors, this year’s campaign got o� to a strong start. We have a match-
ing gift for up to $25,000 from our friends at CareVention HealthCare. Donate now and see your gift double.

  
Go on-line to: https://www.stpaulseniors.org/event/summerfest2021/

-or-
Mail a check, payable to SPSSF, to:

 St. Paul’s Senior Services
 328 Maple Street

San Diego, CA 92103 
Attn: SUMMERFEST 2021 

Thank you to our generous SUMMERFEST 2021 Sponsors

MATCHING GIFT
CareVention HealthCare

PLATINUM
The McColl Family     Secure Transportation

GOLD
BrightStar Care     Richard & Eleanor Charlton     First Republic Bank     Sodexo Senior Living

Lavine, Lofgren, Morris & Engelberg, LLP     The Menard Family Foundation     RezCare Pharmacy

BRONZE
Daryl Ferguson     Jane & Patrick Flaherty     Laury Graves     The Mulvaney Family 

Peter Barron Stark     Postal Annex     Sharp Health Plan     St. Paul’s Cathedral     Therapy Specialists     
Wakeland Housing & Development Corporation     Rick & Cheryl Wilson     All Souls’ Episcopal Church



St. Paul’s Senior Services has experienced the loss of several longtime supporters. Each in their own 
way, they dedicated themselves to the mission of St. Paul's and were instrumental in our success. 

Joyce Frye
A retired school teacher, Joyce was the President of Love Uniting Volunteers (LUV) for 
nearly 20 years. Joyce loved the fellowship of LUV and she was a passionate champion of
 St. Paul’s mission. Joyce made sure LUV sponsored Holiday Gift Bags that were given to all 
St. Paul's residents because “this may be the only gift they receive.” A regular member of 
the LUV Gala planning committee, Joyce always made the first underwriting gift, then 
sponsored a table and gave the opening remarks at each event.

Marcia Thaxton
It is not an understatement that Marcia was with St. Paul's at the beginning. Her husband, 
Robert Mackie, was the first administrator at St. Paul's Manor. One of her favorite stories: 
“Bob said that during each work day, he was surrounded by 100 mothers-in-law.” As the 
First Vice President of LUV, Marcia loved throwing a party. Like Joyce, Marcia attended 
every planning committee meeting, managed the invitation stu�ng party and she always 
sponsored a table.

Barnabas Hunt
Brother Barnabas Hunt along with Brother Andrew Rank are the last two surviving members 
of the Society of St. Paul’s, a monastic order dedicated to care of seniors in need. “Barnabas 
was always the rock of clarity of vision, even in times when the path was not clear,” says 
Andrew. Having served as a nursing home manager for many years, he knew the challenges 
of being a healthcare provider. Brother Barnabas brought that experience with him as he 
served on the Board of Directors for over 10 years and provided Episcopal Communion 
services to the Manor residents. 

Marie Tuthill
A longtime member of St. Dunstan’s, Marie was dedicated to softening the challenges others 
endured. Marie loved fellowship and aligning with a purpose greater than oneself. She adored 
Joyce and the LUV charter. Marie chaired the LUV Gala auction committee for a number of 
years and funded a countless number of silent auction baskets. She was serious about 
supporting her non-profits, and she had fun doing it.

Jerry Moto
Jerry came to St. Paul's Board of Directors more recently. Having been a member of 
St. Paul's Cathedral for many years, Jerry had an interest in the care and well-being of 
seniors in the San Diego community. With his background in the hospitality industry, 
Jerry knew a lot about organizing a party for hundreds of guests. With no hesitation, he 
joined the SUMMERFEST planning committee and helped St. Paul's start a new type of 
fundraiser.



St. Paul’s Wish List 
Please contact Stewart Gaddy at 619-239-6900, if you wish to buy the item or make a charitable 

contribution towards the cost of an item. Your support is greatly appreciated!
 
John A. McColl Family Health Center - $1,380 total (see details below)
 • 72” SMART TV - $600 
 • Aquarium Kit - $400 
 • Radios with CD player - $240 (6 @ $40 each)
 • Assorted Adult Coloring Books - $100 (10 @ $10 each)
 • Assorted Crayons - $40 (36 boxes of 24 Colored Crayons)
 
St. Paul’s Child Care - $1,000 total (see details below)
 • Lakeshore Hold-A-Ring Walking Rope - $240 (6@$39.99 each)
 • Lakeshore Soft and Safe Building Blocks - $120 (2@$59.99 each) 
 • Lakeshore Real Working Cash Register - $40
 • Angeles® SureStop™ Folding Commercial Bye-Bye® Stroller (4 passenger) - $600 
 
St. Paul’s PACE - $16,260 total (see details below) Includes PACE Reasner, PACE Akaloa, PACE Nemeth & PACE North
 • Magazine subscriptions - $160 (4 @ $40 each) 
 • DVDs: All genres but Disney movies requested - $150 (10 - 15 DVDs)
 • Books (Large print): Crafting books preferred - $150 (10 - 15 Books)
 • Small Portable Radios - $250 (10 @ $25 each)
 • Playing Cards - $100 (50 - 100 decks)
 • Fashion Purses/Coin Purses (small to fit into handbags) - $300 (20-25 purses)
 • Assorted Make-Up/Lotions - $200 (i.e. lipsticks, black eyeliner pencils, eye shadow, mascara, & 
    hand/face moisturizers)
 • Hand Held Fans (Battery operated) - $150 (10 @ $15 each)
 • Baseball Hats - $150 (10 @ $15 ea.)
 • Sun Hats - $200 (10 @ $20 ea.)
 • Tickets to local attractions - $1,000 (i.e. Sea World, San Diego Zoo, Disneyland)
 
St. Paul’s Plaza - $5,925 total (see details below)
 • Commercial Treadmill - $4,000
 • Complete Karaoke Sound System and Microphones - $600
 • Miniature Golf Accessories - $125
 • Variety of Hand Drums - $300 (for drumming circles)
 • Hand-held Percussion Instruments - $100 ($10 - $15 per set)
 • DVD players with HDMI plug-in - $700 (4 @ $175 each)
 • Real Pumpkins - $100 (75 pumpkins) 
 
St. Paul’s Villa - $500 total (see details below)
 • Art Supplies - $200 (canvases, paint brushes, acrylic paint, UV resin, silicone molds, etc.)
 • Outdoor Movie Projector - $300
 
St. Paul’s Manor - $12,630 total (see details below)
 • Furniture & décor to create Showrooms for the newly renovated Manor - $10,000 (4 showrooms @$2,500 each)
 • Carnival King Snow Cone Ice Machine - $318
 • Raised Garden Tables: Outdoor gardening  -  $260 (2 @ $129.99 each) 
 • 7 ft. White Christmas Tree - $225.99 



GREATEST NEED
Akaloa Resource Foundation
Anonymous Donor
Richardo Beltran
BlackRock Midstream LLC
Ben Calas
Gloria Campbell
Christ Episcopal Church 
   Thrift Shop
Chula Vista Presbyterian Church

Donna Feete
Tim Frazier & Kim Johnson
John French III
Joyce Frye & Bill Powell
Stewart Gaddy
Kathy Govea
Ellen Hargus
Cindy Henderson
Mary Hunter

Mary Johnson
Todd Kaprielian & Carol Morris
Annie Love
Keith Mackay
Chris & Tracy Manecke
Robert Martinez
Carla McLaughlin
Steven Morrison
Geri Musser

Russell & Brigid Schnapp
Ellen Schmeding
Rachael Simms
Sunoco Partners Marketing &  
   Terminals LP
Gabriela Velazquez-Molina
Eric Yen 

Thank You To Our Donors -May 1, 2021 - August 31, 2021

TRINITY AND IVY  
The Alexander and Eva Nemeth  
   Foundation
Allgire General Contractors
All Souls' Episcopal Church
Dan & Marne Baker
Blaisdell's
Karyn & Marcus Davin
Liam & Christine Dunfey

Daryl Ferguson
Juli Finney
David & Marcia Gill
Nicholas & Juli Beth Hinds
Nancy Holland
Charles Hudgins
Todd Kaprielian & Carol Morris
Kevin & Rosemary Kelley

Charles & Maureen King
Patricia Kreder
John & Grace Micetich
David Mulvaney
Geri Musser
Debbie Neuman
Jay Sha�er & Karenlee Robinson
Carolyn Roufs

Royal Property Management
Ellen Schmeding
St. Dunstan's Episcopal Church
Anne Walter
Lenora Witt

EMPLOYEE APPRECIATION 
Anonymous Donors
Carmen Bates
David & Marjorie Boice
Barbara Burgess
Linda Burns
Cathy Clark
Keiko Crimmins

Shirley Doyle
Thomas Fitzmaurice
John French III
Percy Goodwin
Richard House
Joyce Keaveny
Linda Lundbom

David Rappley
Gloria Reeves
Carol Sawyer
Judith Schneider
Louise Schneidewind
Linda Seifert
Joe Sosa

St. Paul's Cathedral
Sulphur Springs District Teachers  
   Association
Irene Urquhart
Alyce Wilson

SUNSHINE FOR SENIORS
Ana Bahena
Hannah Bowles
Carmel Valley Against Corona
Cindy Chen
Collective San Diego
Steve & Diane Crosby
Lauren De la Vergne
Lisa Engelhardt

Rosamond Hooper-
   Hamersley
Kelly Hu
Linda Jones
Britney Le
Brooke Lyons
MADCAPS
Lisa Matthews
Margaret McKay

Daniel Nguyen
Karla Richardson
The Roeker Family
Nika Shlopov
The Sleepover
Stantec Consulting 
   Services, Inc.
Mary Tingblad
Dan Tran

Marie Tuthill & Dennis    
   Bradstreet
UC San Diego Alternative      
   Breaks
Brigette Vazquez
Binish Warsi
Michael West
Samantha Wiegman
Matt & Jennifer Zwolinski

IN-KIND DONORS
Alliant Insurance Services
Mandana Beheshti
Eric Bischo�
Trudy Boelman
Julia C.
Vanda Cardosa
Jennifer Conroy
Hemant Deshmukh
Donut Bar
Amber Dunbar-Truehart

Embassy of the United Arab
   Emirates Washington DC
Said Gonzalez
Gossamer Bio
Joan Graves
Charles Hudgins
Mary Hunter
Alexandra Kroeger
Janet Lahodny
Montora Mayes

Geri Musser
My kOHzee
Arlene Nelson
Nostalgia Co�ee Roasters
Janice Ramirez
Robert Randall
Red Cross of Southern California
Elmar Reyes Barahona
San Diego Padres

San Diego Regional East County  
   Chamber of Commerce
Maria Sardina
Jennifer Spinella
Je�rey Stein
St. Jeanne De Lestonnac Catholic
   High School
Marie Tuthill & Dennis Bradstreet
James Wright

SUMMERFEST 2021 AND 
AARP California
Alliant Insurance Services
All Souls' Episcopal Church
Annex Brands, Inc.
Wayne Avjian
Mike & Sally Bixler
Maryl Bodeen
BrightStar Care
Kathryn Bunch
CareVention HealthCare
Bill & CJ Carlo
George & Katharina Farrand
Bill Cook & Terry Farrelly
Craig Cornell
Cox Communications
Davis & Sherry Cracroft
David & Debby DeAngelis

Daryl Ferguson
Cole & Trace Ann Francis
Peter Gallagher & 
   Eloise Foster
Mike & Anne Frager
Gail Friedt
Sheana Fry
George G. Glenner Alzheimer's  
   Family Centers, Inc.
Laury Graves
Edward Hand
Bruce & Carol Hubbard
Ardyce Hughes
Jonathan & Pamela Hunter
Mary Hunter
Sue Johnston
Michael Kaehr

Todd Kaprielian & Carol Morris
Pat Kreder
Lavine, Lofgren, Morris &   
   Engelberg, LLP
Annie Love
Richard Martin
Bill & Barbara McColl
Bill & Sandra McColl
John & Anastasia McColl
Sharon McKinney
MediExcel Health Plan
Menard Family Foundation
Craig & Betsey Monsell
Steven Morrison
David Mulvaney
Tom & Karen Mulvaney

Peter Barron Stark 
   Companies, Inc.
Virginia Renker
Jennifer Sakaguchi
Carol Sands
Ellen Schmeding
SGPA Architecture 
   and Planning
Sharp Health Plan
St. Paul's Cathedral
Therapy Specialists
Marie Tuthill & Dennis Bradstreet
Wakeland Housing & 
   Development Corporation
Rick & Cheryl Wilson
Neville Willsmore
Lenora Witt

MANOR RENOVATIONS

SUPPORTIVE HOUSING

SAFETY FIRST CAMPAIGN 
Betty Brayshay
Jane & Patrick Flaherty

James & Yolanda Gaudet
Bill Martinez

Newport Group, Inc.
Charles & Amanda Rines

FUND



Thank You To Our Donors -May 1, 2021 - August 31, 2021

VOLUNTEERS
Nancy Aceven
Alberto Aldrete
Mark & Maria Allan
Gaby Amino�
Jessica Amino�
Dee Ammon
Viviana Arellano
Rebecca Aubery
Starr Ayers
Holly Baker
Heath Bradley
Isabella Brown
Laura Campos
Daniel Cardenas
Ernest Cardenas
Pablo Cardenas
Lanita Carroll
Mark Carroll
Keith Carson
Owen Carson
William Carson
Christine Carta
Sam Carta
Ariela Castro

Judy Charest
Linda Cobb
Scott Crispell
Sally Cu�
Terry Dirbas
Richard & Yolanda Emery
Ann Evans
Carlos Exposito
Daryl Ferguson
Ava Fish
Cory Fish
Elijah Fish
Leah Fish
Dylan Ford
Tim Frazier & Kim Johnson
Joan Fulton
Ana Laura Gomez
Valerie Goodpaser
Drusilla Grubb
Bailey Haas
Dominique Hale
Kathleen Hare
Susie Hayes
JB Hinds

Larry & Karen Hoeksema
Carol Hubbard
Ti�any Johnson
Sue Johnston
Karl Jorgensen
Doreen Kartes
Vicki Kelley
Peggy Killiam
Pat Kreder
Riley Levien
Mark Lim
Donna Lupinacci
Neil Malmquist
Chris & Tracy Manecke
Paul Maschel
Julie McCarthy
Frank Mendoza
Ben Meza
Sheila Molina
Carol Moris
Todd Mu�atti
Geri Musser
Angel Ramirez
Carol Rascon

Leo & Christine Rocca
Nicole Romo
Carolyn Roufs
Carol Sands
Ed Schuppert
Joann Selleck
Sharon Semple
Nathan & Karla Silver
Micaela Skinner
Linda Spence
Zachary Stedman
Melissa Stinson
John Sugden
Tricia Tasto Levien
Betsy Tecca
Lynne Thompson
Sandia Tuttle
Gamaliel Vasquez
Kate Wallace
Jessica Wilkinson
Cheryl Wilson
Mark Zangrando

TRIBUTE GIFTS
IN HONOR OF
Mark Allan/Rotary
Mary Frazier
Tim Frazier

Bob Holt
Pat Kreder
Qing Yun Liu
Robert Schmeding
Mary McKinney Stetson &      
   Robert Stetson
Marie Tuthill
Marie Tuthill

DONOR NAME
Rick & Cheryl Wilson
Tim Frazier & Kim Johnson
San Diego Employers 
   Association
Craig & Betsey Monsell
Karyn & Marcus Davin
Steve Krans
Ellen Schmeding
Sharon McKinney

Bill & CJ Carlo
Liam & Christine Dunfey

MEMORIAL GIFTS
IN MEMORY OF
Kathleen Almgren
Kathleen Almgren
Gordon & Judith Browne
Walter Clark

Mary Frazier
Joyce Frye
Joyce Frye
Joyce Frye
Bob Gavuzzi
Margaret Govea
Barnabas Hunt
Evelyn Musser
Ken & Leticia Newton

Daniel Pedroza
Lee Rathbone
Shelby Speas
Shelby Speas
Shelby Speas
Virginia Tate
Marcia Thaxton
Marcia Thaxton
Bettie Lu Thorn
Marie Tuthill
Marie Tuthill
Marie Tuthill

Marie Tuthill
Marie Tuthill

DONOR NAME
Samuel Adams 
Dan & Marne Baker
Sue Johnston
Todd Kaprielian & 
   Carol Morris
Tim Frazier & Kim Johnson
Jack & Betsy Anthony
Karen Sterling
Rick & Cheryl Wilson
Susan Blacker
Kathy Govea
Rick & Cheryl Wilson
Geri Musser
Sulphur Springs District   
   Teachers Association
Gabriela Velazquez-Molina
Deborah Neuman
Deborah Goldstine
Robin Hillary
David & Paula Neher
Patricia Holmes
Diana Stephens Holman
Rick & Cheryl Wilson
Rick & Cheryl Wilson
Stewart Gaddy
Mary Hunter
Todd Kaprielian & 
   Carol Morris
Robert Martinez
Rick & Cheryl Wilson

DONOR NAME
Jim Burns
Suzanne Cech
Nicole Crosby
Valerie Cumming
Gitfon Cheung
Je�rey Flynn & Sandra Pettit

Peter Gallagher & Eloise Foster
Charles & Maureen King
Eileen Luistro & Rosario Luistro
MADCAPS
Carla McLaughlin
Earline Neumann
Ohifeme Ojehomon
Petco Love
Jamie Ports
Juana Robles
Dan Squiller
St. James by-the-Sea 
   Episcopal Church
St. Peter's Episcopal Church
Kim Stratman
Gabriela Velazquez-Molina
Francis & Susan Warmbrodt

OTHER PROGRAMS AND SERVICES
PROGRAM
PACE Roving Clinic 2.0
St. Paul's Villa
St. Paul's Child Care Program
St. Paul's PACE Program
PACE Roving Clinic 2.0
St. Paul's PACE Program, 
   St. Paul's Chaplain's Fund
St. Paul's Villa
PACE Roving Clinic 2.0
St. Paul's Child Care Program
St. Paul's PACE Reasner
St. Paul's PACE Reasner
St. Paul's PACE North
St. Paul's Plaza
St. Paul's PACE
St. Paul's PACE Reasner
St. Paul's Villa
St. Paul's Plaza
St. Paul's Memory Care Program

St. Paul's Chaplain's Fund
St. Paul's Plaza
St. Paul's PACE Reasner
St. Paul's Plaza

FEBRUARY 5TH, 2022

St. Paul’s Farewell Celebration for 
Cheryl Wilson Honoring 32 years of leadership



St. Paul’s Community Connec�on
Reflec�ng on May - August 2021CONNECTION

WE’RE HIRING! 

Let your friends and family know about 
our career opportunities. Over 90 

positions, many with signing bonuses.

ST. PAUL’S SENIOR SERVICES IS GROWING

Join our team!

Scan to view 
job opportunities


